
Hot off the Press
Our company president, Nathan
Harmeier, has just been accepted
into the local chapter of the U.S.
Green Building Council. The council
is a non-profit community of leaders
working to make green building
available to everyone within a  gen-
eration. In the future, Nathan and
staff will begin a program to become
certified "Green" electricians.

Going Green
Welcome to Above and Beyond Electric Company's first newsletter. We
hope that you enjoy it. Each monthly issue will be filled with tips for saving
energy and ideas on living a more prosperous life in mind, body, spirit and
pocketbook!  In this edition,  we celebrate spring by offering suggestions
on going green. So sit back, read on and enjoy.

It's Easy Being Green
Want to help save the planet but really don't have room for a windmill in

your backyard? There are a number of easy steps you can
take to conserve energy without tackling a major construc-
tion project. And as a added benefit, you'll see a lot more
green in your wallet with the savings on your utilities! Here
are five easy ways you can become more earth friendly
right now!

1.Unplug your cell phone charger when not in use. It burns more energy 
plugged into the wall than charging your phone.

2.Ninety percent of the energy consumed by your washing machine goes 
toward heating water. Turn the dial to cold and watch your bill take a 
dive.

3.That flat screen monitor you've always dreamed of? It uses one-third 
less electricity than a bulky regular computer monitor.

4.Keeping your refrigerator full conserves energy because there is less 
air to cool. It also saves on extra trips to the grocery, plus you'll avoid 
every parent's least-favorite question, "What's to eat?"

5.More sweet news: You can skip pre-rinsing the dishes and not feel 
guilty. This unnecessary step wastes up to 20 gallons of water a day. 
Just scrape the plates and pop them in the dishwasher.

Out of the Closet and 
into the Recycle Bin

OK, admit it. We all
have them. Some-
where back in  the
deepest recesses of
our . . . closets,
there's an old VCR

you just don't have the heart to
throw away or that turntable you've
been keeping around since the '70s.
Well it's time to man (or woman) up,
take a deep breath and get rid of it.
And thanks to us, it will be easier for
you and better for the planet.

We are in the midst of creating a
new program, where our techni-
cians will be accepting old electron-
ics and lightbulbs for recycling. Look
in future issues for more informa-
tion.

ASK OUR EXPERT: Have a ques-
tion about an electrical problem or
thinking about a new renovation?
We're here to help! E-mail your
query to nathan@aboveandbeyon-
delectric.com.

Everyone Wins!
Tell your friends and family about us . . . and give them this card to
redeem. They'll get exceptional customer service, expert electrical
repair or installation and a $25 new customer discount. We'll thank you
with a $25 Visa Gift Card for each new customer who uses our servic-
es.

Referred by_________________ Phone No. _____________________

E-mail _________________________
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